IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT
Please Read Carefully

My Broker Dealer now requires that anyone sending a text message to me
should NOT use my cell phone number.

Text messages from you to me must be texted to this number:

(571) 544-7464
This number is for texts only, not phone calls. Please continue to use my
cell phone (703) 932-1794 or office phone (703) 391-0299 for all phone calls.
However, when I’'m in Florida you can continue to use the office number or
cell phone number, or you can reach me in Florida at (941) 220-3973.

So, again please jot down the text number above and only use it to text me.

Any texts sent to me on my cell phone will be responded to with a message
asking you to re-send to (571) 544-7464.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Bob



